
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…   

We got back into the 

school groove with our 

spelling quizzes and 

created our own 

materials, 

questionnaire and 

collected data for our 

Science Fair Project 

that was based on the 

Bouba-Kiki Effect! 

 

In English Language,   

We learned about the 

relationships of living 

things and drew a food 

chain. We made a 

diagram of our favorite 

plant or flower and 

wrote a paragraph of 

how it grows using time 

sequence words. 

 

In Mathematics,  

We finished skip 

counting by 2’s, 5’s 

and 10’s to 100 and 

also learned about the 

coins of Canada and 

other countries! 

 

In Social Studies,  

We studied our 

interactions with 

others, interviewed a 

friend in class and 

described our 

responsibilities. We also 

demonstrated how to 

share responsibilities! 

 

In Science,  

We learned about 

healthy living and the 

foods that keep our 

teeth and bodies 

strong. We completed 

our Health Journals  

 

In Art,  

We studied Chinese art 

and music: we colored 

Chinese string 

instruments and 

listened to their sounds, 

made paper fans and 

danced to “Mo Li 

Hua,” built Chinese 

Lanterns and painted 

our own ancient 

Chinese scrolls! 

Happy January!  
   

Miss Kelly 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
Science Fair Project: 

February 6th 

Winter Break: February 

13th-24th 

 

 

 

  

  


